












McKinley Park 

Supervisor Peitso provided an update on several concerns happening at the park: 

• During the off-season, there is no phone line to get a hold of McKinley Park management for guests, is

there a way call forwarding could be set up, or a message available to callers for the off-season

months?

• Shower coin receptacles had recently been broken into several times. Tom Gorsma was working on

making them more secure. Installing cameras outside of the building was considered, increased police

presence also a possibility.

Next Regular Board Meeting 

Thursday, August 15th
, 2024 at 6:00 PM at the Breitung Community Center 

Continuation of Annual Meeting 

Thursday, August 15th
, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Breitung Community Center 

Adjourn 

Motion by Supervisor Tuchel to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 PM 

2nd by Supervisor Peitso 

Motion passed 3-0 

Respectfully Submitted 

Amber Zak 

Clerk, Breitung Township 
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